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The Honorable John Thune

493 Russell Senate Officé Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Thune:

Thank you for your letter of October 9, 2009 regarding your constltuentl

|The Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) apprecmt&e the opportunity
to respond to your concerns.

I have looked into this matter and can inform you that the Director of DIA has
decided that
|

Should you have any questlons related to this constituent’s concerns, please
contact| B |

(b)e)

(b)(3):10 USC 424

Sincerely,

(b)(3):10 USC 424




